
December 20th, 2004 
 
 
 
The Honourable Michael Bryant  
Attorney General 
720 Bay Street, 11th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5G 2K1 
 
The Honourable Sandra Pupatello 
Minister Responsible for Women’s Issues 
400 University Avenue, 6th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M7A, 2R9 
 
 
Dear Attorney General and Minister Responsible for Women’s Issues: 
 
With this letter I transmit the report of my review of arbitration of family law and 
inheritance matters and its impact on vulnerable people.  I look forward to an 
opportunity in the New Year to discuss my recommendations with you. 
 
Yours very truly, 
 

 
 
Marion Boyd
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